
Dear Parents, 

I am Coach Jefferson, and I will be the W.S. Hornsby Pre K-3rd Health 
and Physical Education teacher for the 2019-2020 school year. I am 
looking forward to having your child/children in Physical 
Education/Health class this year.  In order to have a safe and productive 
learning environment here at W.S. Hornsby, the school-wide discipline 
plan will be enforced.  I will be encouraging participation from all 
students in designated activities. In addition, students may be given time-
out, receive a letter or phone call to parents or referral to the office from 
an activity for misbehavior after the warning. 

1. If there is a time when your child can not participate due to
injury or illnesses, please send a doctor’s note to school.

2. If your child has any physical disabilities, please let us know.
Problems such as chronic asthma, allergies, heart problems,
diabetes, etc. need to be documented and kept in our files in the
PE office.

3. Please make sure your child brings or wears sneakers every day
(students with dress shoes, flip-flops, or sandals will not be
allowed to participate, and will lose points for non-
participation).

4. If your child likes to wear dresses or skirts to school, it is very
helpful to have them wear shorts underneath.

This school year, I would like to invite you to visit our physical 
education class. You will see children participating in developmentally 
appropriate activities that will help increase their physical competence, 
self-esteem and joy of being physically active no matter what their 
physical abilities may be. By enhancing your child’s physical education, 
I am certain we will be able to help your child enjoy a lifetime of 
physical activities and good health. I welcome your support! 

Coach Jefferson 
Physical Education/Health Teacher 




